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Dear Harvest Supporters, 

It’s that time of year when many of our missionaries are on furlough 

(home assignment), and Debbie and I are so very thankful for the 

opportunity to spend some meaningful time with family and friends. 

This season has reminded us of a powerful truth: we often don’t real-

ize the impact or influence we have on others, whether it’s our own 

grandchildren or complete strangers who are watching our lives and 

perhaps considering serving the Lord as missionaries themselves. 

A few years ago, Debbie and I had the opportunity to visit Lithuania, 

where we had served as missionaries for a year, twenty years earlier. 

At that time, we were a young couple with four small children, step-

ping out in faith to help establish the Lithuanian Free Christian Church. 

During our recent visit, something extraordinary happened. After the church service, a man ap-

proached us and introduced himself as Christoph. He shared that he had met us two decades ago 

while visiting Lithuania. He told us that watching our family serve the Lord had a profound impact on 

his life. That encounter had inspired him to become a missionary to Lithuania himself. 

Even more amazing, the Sunday we visited happened to be a special day—his 20-year-old son was 

being commissioned into full-time missionary service in Lithuania. What a powerful reminder that we 

never truly know how God can use our willingness and obedience to influence generations for His 

glory, as we simply do our best to let our lights shine for Him. 

Please continue to pray for all of our Harvest missionaries—as they travel, prepare to return to their 

fields of service, and continue faithfully sharing the Gospel. 

We are so grateful for your continued prayers and financial support. Your partnership makes it possi-

ble for missionaries to serve across the world and for ministries like Harvest International to thrive. 

God bless you, 

Rod & Debbie Wray 

Executive Directors 

Harvest International, Inc 

  


